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Washington Street/Elizabeth Avenue at 
I-270 New Bridge Under Construction

Motorists should be aware that Washington Street/Elizabeth Avenue bridge 
at I-270 is under construction beginning August 28th.  It will be closed for 
three months. Motorists are encouraged to use I-270 alternate routes. All 
detours are marked.
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Millstone Weber is committed to meeting and 
exceeding the DBE goal of 22 percent for 
professional services and is on track to meet 
and exceed the DBE goal of 18 percent for 
construction services.

Learn more about the I-270 North Project at www.i270north.org

Drivers are encouraged to visit the project website at http://www.i270north.org to 
learn more about planned detours and about the specifics of the project, including a 
project overview and graphic displays of planned construction. 

In addition, website visitors can leave comments or sign-up for on-going updates. 
The public can also contact MoDOT’s customer service center at 1-314-275-1500 
or contact the I-270 North Project Team at: I270North@modot.mo.gov.

Work Zone Safety 

Millstone Weber, along with its designer,      
Parsons, is committed to closing the workforce gap 
by meeting and exceeding the federal workforce 
standards of 14.7 percent minority and 6.9 percent 
women participation per craft, including 
professional services. These numbers are reported 
on a monthly basis.

DBE Opportunities

https://www.facebook.com/MoDOT-St-Louis-286948911751/
https://twitter.com/I270N
http://www.i270north.org


Sights of I-270 North 

Lindbergh Time Lapse Camera View Construction Alerts In the News

https://app.oxblue.com/open/modot/I-270-North
https://app.oxblue.com/open/modot/I-270-North
http://www.i270north.org/traffic_alerts/
http://www.i270north.org/traffic_alerts/
http://www.i270north.org/gallery/
https://highways.dot.gov/newsroom/us-department-transportation-awards-1-million-missouris-i-270-predictive-layered



